
 

 

 

21 September 2023 
 
Year 1 & Year 2 
Change to drop off/collection points 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
From Monday 25th September, the drop off and collection points for Year 1 and 2 will change slightly.  
 
Year 1 will come in and out of the door which they currently go home out of. 
 
Year 2 will come in and out of their external classroom doors. 
 
 

Yours sincerely,  
Mr C Metcalfe 
Principal 


